
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board:   
President  Bonnie Behnke            International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting:   February 23th at 7:30 am 
Aurora Medical Center 

 
February 1, 2006  

Today’s Program 
John Wiley / District Project – “Power Flour” 

 
 

Announcements 
• Wednesday March 15 is Rotary Night with 

the Bucks.  All Rotary members receive a 
free Bucks yearbook  and a picture taken 
on center court with your chapter.  
Discounted tickets available by calling 
Konni at 414.227.0593 or email 
khlbicke@milwaukeebucks.com.    

• Henrique updated us on his latest 
adventures.  He went skiing for the first time 
and experienced Chicago. 

• Bowling Fun Raiser is set for Thursday 
night.  Volunteers set – there are 26 teams 
bowling.  Thank you to everyone. 

• Next big fund raiser – Winefeast.  Mark 
your calendar for April 7th at Sunnyview 
Expo.  Next meeting Wednesday February 
1 at 11:15.  New members are encouraged 
to get involved. 

 

• Bill Thimke presented Project Peru from 
March 25 – April 2.  District 6270 
International Service Survey Trip.  Join Bill 
for only $985 per person. 

• Wayne Traska announced he is running for  
school board.  Good luck Wayne.    

 
 
Rotary Notice 
As of October 26th Rotarians will be charged 
$2.00 for any cell phone interruption during a 
meeting.   
 
The Four Way Test 
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
 
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



 
The Bowling “Fun” Raiser  
The committee would like to thank all of the 
people who participated in this exciting event.  
Special Thanks to our sponsors who helped 
make this happen.  Advanced Asbestos, 
Albright Construction, Associatee Bank, 
Bay Title, Buyers Guide, Clarity Care, Coca 
Cola, General Beverage, Kemps/Marigold, 
M&I Bank, M. Ganther Construction, North 
Country Business, Oshkosh Coil Spring, 
Oshkosh Northwestern, Polacheck Realty, 
Renhart Foods, Rogge’s Foods, Schmiedel 
Real Estate, Schwab Realty, Schwarz 
Supply, Starr Group, Super Valu, The 
Luggage Club, Valley Express, 
Virchow/Krause, West Side Tire, West 
Pointe Bank and FESTIVAL FOODS!!!  
 
Before School Interest Groups 
Roosevelt School will begin the Before School 
Interest Groups January 26th from 7-8 am.  
Activities include cooking breakfast, golf, 
playing checkers.  Please get involved with our 
PAL – we are looking for 1 hour of your time 
during the six weeks.  Contact Fran Finely to 
sign up.  920.456.7606. 
 
New Members 
The following members are being proposed for 
membership. 
Scott Woldt – Circuit Court Judge  
Proposed by Barb Hart Key. 
Allan Degner – Development Director of 
Oshkosh Area Humane Society 
Proposed by Eileen Connolly/Keesler. 
Duane Weber – Owner of Auto Comm, Inc. 
Proposed by Connie Haschmann. 
 
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to send information for the 

HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org 

 
 
 

Upcoming Programs 
February 8 -  Bill Wresch “Joliet 
Exploration of the Fox & Mississippi 
River. 
February 22 – Henry Golde   
Holocaust Survivor   
 
Rotarian of the Week  
With more than 110 members and still growing, 
it is hard to get to know everyone in our club.  
So to help you, we are going to begin a 
questionnaire to have your profile published.  
We will randomly choose profiles as space 
permits and post them in The HUB.  We hope 
you find other Rotarians that have a similar 
interest or hobby that you do.  Most of all, let’s 
have some fun with getting to know each other 
a little better.  Forms are available at your table 
and can be left or sent to Wendy Hielsberg via 
fax 303.9294 or mail 2401 W. Waukau. 
 
Rotary Greeters  
February 1  Annie Short 
   Dick Rueckl 
February 8  Marcus Butts 
   Nancy Leipzig 
February 15  Susan Stellings 
   Wendy Hielsberg 
February 22  Don Simons 
   JoAnn Konkel 
 
Member Directory 
Remember to update the member directory 
online on Rotary’s website.  If your job, phone 
or address has changed please update the info 
on the website at 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org. 
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Thank you to Tom Kloeckner who did the 
invocation for the month of January.  Mike 
Stratz will be doing February, March is Craig 
Ubbelohde, & in April is Kent Mosebach.  We 
are still in need of someone for month of  May, 
& June.  Please contact Kris Villars if you are 
interested in taking a month & presenting the 
invocation at our weekly meetings. 
kvillars@new.rr.com   920.420.0673 


